
 

 
 
 

 
  

Week ending 
09/02/18

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 

We have looked at 'ai' as in 
rain 'ee' as in sleep 'oa' as in 
boat 'oo' as in look and boot

Tricky words:
they, said, like, come, some

This week...

We have been thinking about 
our own stories, inspired by 

Harry and the Dinosaurs! We 
have also been thinking about 
Valentine's Day and what love 

means to us.

Maths: 

This week in Maths we have been 
looking at measuring and addition 

and subtraction using objects, 
such as: 

Fire station Trip

On 27th February we will 
be visiting the fire station 
in Ham.  A letter will be 
sent out the first week 
back asking for helpers! 

Show and Tell

After half term, we will continue 
to only accept show and tell items 

which are either linked to our 
topic, or something of personal 

significance or achievement (e.g. 
sports certificates, family news 
etc).  Our new topic is: People 

who help us.  Thank you for your 
understanding. 

Half Term challenge

Can you measure things in your 
home?  See below for our half 

term challenge! 
Junk Modelling

Please continue to bring in 
recycled materials (junk 

modelling) the children continue 
to be creative!
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HALF TERM CHALLENGE - February 2018 

 

Over half term, please spend time measuring with your child and record their mathematical learning on a piece of 
paper. 

 

For example: 

• Measuring toys/furniture in their bedroom 
• Measuring and ordering shoes belonging to family members 
• Measuring in the garden/park 
• Measuring body parts 

 

Please support your child to measure accurately using their hands, feet and tape measures- starting from 0.  
Feel free to be inventive and use other items as a unit of measure. We do not expect the children to record the 
activity themselves, however if they want to try writing numbers this is a good opportunity.  We also welcome any 
photos of them measuring. 

 

Thank you very much for your support, 

Reception Team 

 

 


